
         
 

 

    

     
  

   

    
     

     
     

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

46 Communications were received from July 18, 2023 at 12:37 p.m. to July 19, 2023 at 9:26 a.m. 
with the following text: 

This letter is in support of the Councillor’s motion. 

As a resident of the City of Toronto, the announcement by the Provincial Government was made without prior 
notice or consultation. Most importantly there was no consultation with residents of Thorncliffe and Flemingdon 
Park who rely on the Centre for employment and education opportunities. 

The current site is right on public transit, the new Provincial LRT line and public parkland and is an opportunity to 
make use of an established site already supported by public amenities. 

The City of Toronto has an obligation to explore all possible means to keep the Science Centre at its current 
location. We ask that all Councillors across the City vote in support of this motion. 

Yours sincerely, 

Adil Patel Judy Franklin 
Sharron Forrest Alysson Storey 
Antonio Pilla Amy Brown 
Steve Eckensweiler Anne Fleming 
Anastasia Sklyarova Noah Buncel 
David Ticoll Jacob Buncel 
Stephanie Ching David Oleson 
Anne Devitt martha lowrie 
Erin Marchak Anne Dwyer 
Eiman Abouelalla Anne Greaves 
Carolyn Wang Peter Bowyer 
Ibra Abdelrehim Lesley Lewis 
John Paul Fitzgerald Christian Mueller 
Gaye-Frances Alexander Andrea Phair 
Kristina Amy Wilson 
Chiron Bramberger 
Riffat Fatima 
Janice Lusanne 
Tynan Bramberger 
Liesa Weinrauch 
John Higginson 
Anne Fleming 
Audley 
Ismail Sayed 
Ruhisadaf Sayed 
Sameer Sayed 
Elisabeth Bramberger 
Christina FitzGerald 
Abdul Rashid Athar 
Yobie Saravanabavan 
Caitlin FitzGerald 


